
Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                    10th February 2020 

                                  Monday 16th March   Hinduism Workshop 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As part of the Y4 topic ‘A taste of India’ this term, we have organised a Hinduism 

workshop day. The children will have an opportunity to experience Hindu storytelling, 

face painting (washable paint), wear authentic costumes and learn about Hindu culture. 

The workshop will last all day, and to cover the costs we are asking for a voluntary 

donation of £7.00 per child. There are also clay divas which the children may purchase 

as a souvenir of their day which cost £2.00. This is an optional cost so please 

complete the relevant box in the slip below if you wish to buy this item. 

Please return the slip below and pay via Parent Pay by Friday 6th March. 

Yours sincerely 

The Y4 Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Tuesday 16th March   Hinduism Workshop 

Name of child…………………………………………………………………….  Class……………… 

▫I enclose £7.00 for the Hinduism workshop/will pay on Parent Pay 

▫I enclose £9.00 for the Hinduism workshop and the clay diva/will pay on Parent Pay 

  

Signed………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

Please return to the office by Friday 6th March 
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